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January 20, 2022
Re: Announcement of new provider
To whom it may concern,

Greater Columbia Behavioral Health is pleased to announce that as of April 10" 2022 Comprehensive
Healthcare will be providing behavioral health crisis services for Benton and Franklin County.

Comprehensive Healthcare has been providing behavioral health crisis services for the past 50 years and
will bring a great deal of knowledge and expertise to the Benton and Franklin Counties.

Comprehensive Healthcare currently provides behavioral Health crisis services to the Yakima, Kittitas,
Walla Walla and Columbia Counties in the Greater Columbia region.

Sincerely,

Sindi Saunders and Karen Richardson
Co-Directors for Greater Columbia Behavioral Health ASO



